Newsletter April 2017

View this email in your browser





CHILDLIFE FOUNDATION AMERICA REGISTRATION AND FUNDRAISING EVENTS

By the grace of Allah, ChildLife Foundation America is a now a registered charity in the USA with a tax exempt status of 501(c)3. This will give us a much greater opportunity to work for the cause and include more Pakistanis in the movement to provide acute care to the children of Pakistan. A series of fundraisers also took place in various cities namely San Jose, Las Vegas, Pittsburg, San Antonio, Austin, Houston and New York. Special thanks to Pakistani American Community Centre for arranging a fundraiser in San Jose



FIRST TIME IN PAKISTAN PEDIATRIC EMERGENCY MEDICINE CERTIFICATION OF NURSING

ChildLife Foundation conducted the "First Pediatric Emergency Medicine Certificate of Nursing" in Pakistan. In this program, 73 nurses were trained on "Patient Safety". 88% of nurses passed with more than 70% marks. Nurses play a vital role in patient safety and as professionals who are with patients around the clock, nurses are positioned to prevent medication errors, ensure patients receive correct treatment and provide safeguards against problems

like falls etc. A small certificate distribution ceremony was held to appreciate



IMPROVING TEAM PERFORMANCE - 360 DEGREE EVALUATION

A critical element in a team's level of effectiveness is the ability for individual team members to communicate with each other and organization as a whole. According to medical literature, Team work is the no 1 solution in busy Emergency Rooms. ChildLife assisted its team at Korangi 5 Emergency Room by conducting a 360 degree feedback that helps in increasing self-awareness and transparent communication within a team and organization. Awards were given to the best team player in three categories: Doctors, Nurses & Patient Care. The awardees names were Dr. Mohammad Amin, Ahmer Zamir and Syed Asad Agha respectively.



AUTOMATE TO SAVE LIVES

ChildLife automated "Fast Track OPD" at Sindh Government Hospital Korangi -5 last June. After its successful launch and execution, it has now introduced a modified version at National Institute of Child Health emergency room. Being paperless enables exchange of records, security of reports and records, managing the prescriptions and timely reminders. But most importantly it will help the staff in efficient "Patient Management". This will benefit both patient and doctor, as more people will maintain medical compliance.

Click Here to donate now and help us save more lives of the children of Pakistan.



Check out our latest Annual Report.

Sharmeen Obaid Chinoy endorses ChildLife Foundation

Click Here to View

Click Here to Watch











 $\label{lem:copyright condition} \textit{Copyright} © *|2017|* *|\textit{ChildLife Foundation America}|*, \textit{All rights reserved}.$

Our mailing address is:

Salem Suriya, ChildLife Foundation America, 15757 Pines Blvd, STE 038, Pembroke Pines, FL 33027.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

ChildLife Foundation · 7A, Tabba Street, Mohammad Ali Society · Karachi 73530 · Pakistan

